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INVITATION TO TENDER FOR THE PROVISION AND INSTALLATION OF TREATMENT 
PLANTS AT NIGERIAN PORTS AUTHORITY HEADQUARTERS BUILDING – PUBLIC 
NOTICE NO. 4005 

 
The Nigerian Ports Authority hereby wishes to draw the attention of the General Public to our 
earlier advertisement published in the Guardian and Daily Trust newspapers as well as 
Federal Tenders Journal of Monday, 12th June 2017 in respect of “Invitation to Tender for 
Provision and Installation of Treatment Plants at NPA Headquarters Building – Public Notice 
No. 4005”, that this advertisement has been cancelled in the public interest.  
 
The project will be re-advertised as soon as possible.  
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NIGERIAN PORTS AUTHORITY 
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